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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Board of County Commissioners 
 
FROM: Dylan Reingold, County Attorney 
 
DATE: August 10, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: City of Vero Beach Water, Wastewater and Reclaimed Water Franchise Agreement Update   
  
 
BACKGROUND.   
 
In April 2011, the Indian River County Board of County Commissioners (the “Board”) gave notice to the 
City of Vero Beach (the “City”) of its intention not to renew the water or wastewater franchises that were 
set to expire on March 4, 2017.  Since that time the City has continued to serve those unincorporated areas 
of Indian River County that were served by the City prior to the expiration of the franchises.   
 
On July 14, 2020, the Board authorized the County Attorney to attend the July 21st City Council meeting 
to discuss with the City Council the proposed water, wastewater and reclaimed water franchise agreement.  
The County Attorney would like to update the Board on the status of the proposed water, wastewater and 
reclaimed water franchise agreement.     
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